
 
 
 
 
 

Proposed Residential Development – Ashtree Grove, Hampton-in-Arden 

We are writing to inform you that Barratt David Wilson Homes Mercia is hosting an in-person 

consultation event in relation to the proposed development of land to the rear of 86 Meriden 

Road, Hampton-in-Arden (Site Plan below).  

A Reserved Matters application for 101 dwellings has now been submitted to Solihull 

Metropolitan Borough Council for determination. Barratt David Wilson Homes Mercia would 

also like the opportunity to highlight potential further development relating to the emerging 

Local Plan Review and the draft allocation.  

A series of information boards and plans will be displayed for you to view and members of the 

application team will be present to answer queries you may have on the proposed 

development.  

The event will be held between 4pm – 7pm on Monday 12th September 2022 at Fentham 

Hall, Marsh Lane, Hampton-in-Arden, B92 0AH. 

We look forward to seeing you at the event. If you are unable to attend but would like to receive 

a copy of the consultation boards then please email AshtreeGrove@savills.com.  
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